
 

 
 
 
 

Children’s Immunisation Team 
Pine Lodge 
St Michael’s Hospital 
Gater Drive 
Enfield, EN2 0JB 
(for sat nav use EN2 0JA) 
Email:​behtr.enfieldimmunisationteam@nhs.net 
Tel: 020 8702 3499 

                               ​Date:   22/ 10/ 2020 
Dear Parent / Carer  
  
Your child’s flu immunisation is now due.  Unfortunately, your child was unable to receive the vaccine 
during the routine school session. 
 
We are holding catch-up clinics for ​school aged children ​at the following address​: 
 
Cedar House, St Michaels Hospital Site EN2 0JB (​for sat nav use EN2 0JA​) 
 

● Please call the above number to book a time for your child to receive his/her vaccination. 
 

● Should you require additional information please contact our service by telephone or email.  
 
If you wish to confirm the identity of the sender of this letter, you can verify this by contacting us at the 
following Enfield School Immunisation Team email address:  
beh-tr.enfieldimmunisationteam@nhs.net 
 
If you think you child or any member of your family household has, or think they have 
symptoms of Coronavirus, please do not attend this appointment. Symptoms include fatigue, 
fever, persistent cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, diarrhea, chills and skin rashes​.  
 
On the Day: 
 

● Please be on time so we can manage the session safely for the benefit of all. Please note that 
latecomers may not been seen 

● The young person can be accompanied by 1 adult only 
● Depending on the venue the adult may be asked to wait outside the building whilst the young 

person is being immunised 
● Facemasks will be provided to every young person if required 
● Standard Covid-19 screening questions will be asked prior to the young person being admitted 

to the building 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ann Rebak 
 
Children’s Immunisation Team Lead 

 

mailto:beh-tr.enfieldimmunisationteam@nhs.net
mailto:beh-tr.enfieldimmunisationteam@nhs.net

